
 

A notice from the  

Ashcroft Medical Clinic 

about  their services  

during this time.  See 

page 2. 

In This Issue 

• Thanks to the  

• essential service 

workers 

• Health care workers 

• Support workers at 

the health site 

• The Emergency De-

partment is still open 

weekends. 

Soon we can start planting flowers . 

We are on information overload 

aren’t we? 

I want to thank all of you for doing 

your part to flatten the curve.  We 

can see evidence that it is working as 

long as we stay diligent. 
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We will not have monthly meetings until it is 

recommended by our  Provincial Medical 

Health Officer to carry on.   

The leadership in our Province to date has 

been amazing, ready, helpful, calming and  

cautious. 

 



 


